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January 24, 2022 

 

 

 

Members of the Vermont General Assembly 

115 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05633-5301 

 

Re: Fiscal Year 2021 Annual Report of the Clean Energy Development Fund (CEDF) 

 

Dear Senators and Representatives, 

 

I am pleased to submit the Fiscal Year 2021 Annual Report of the Clean Energy Development 

Fund (CEDF), which includes information on the Fund’s activities and finances from July 1, 

2020 through June 30, 2021.   

 

Members of the Clean Energy Development Board, as well as CEDF and other Public Service 

Department staff, have all worked diligently throughout the year to fulfill the promise and 

purpose of the CEDF as created by the legislature.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns upon reading the report, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

I look forward to working with you this year in continuing the work of the Clean Energy 

Development Fund. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

June E. Tierney 

Commissioner 
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